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MOTORSPORT

NGT RETURNS TO SEBRING WITH THE STRONGEST LINEUP EVER

Miami, FL. (March 11th 2013) - NGT Motorsport is heading to the 61° Mobil Twelve Hours of Sebring
Fueled by “Fresh from Florida” with no less than nine cars this year. Coming off a season ending victory
at the 2012 Petit Le Mans & a very strong showing at the 24h of Daytona, NGT Motorsport will be
looking for the same success. The team has entered two Porsche 911 GTC class cars in the ALMS opening
round and seven 911 Cup cars entered to compete in the IMSA GT3 Cup Series presented by Yokohama.

Returning in the MOMO NGT #30 Porsche GTC car and winner of the last round of 2012 at Petit Le Mans,
is Henrique Cisneros. Cisneros will be joined by Porsche Super Cup driver, Sean Edwards. Edwards who
had other commitments during last year’s Petit round will rejoin Henrique for the year behind the
wheel. The third driver entered in the #30 will be Marco Seefried, new to the team but very experienced
behind the wheel of a 911. Marco, who is also a Porsche Factory Test-Driver, will bring a lot of veteran
leadership to the team in hopes of taking the MOMO NGT #30 car to victory lane.

In the sister #31 NGT GTC car will see some familiar faces to the NGT Motorsport camp. Carlos Gomez, a
regular with NGT in the IMSA GT3 Cup series, will be doing double duty in both series this weekend.
Gomez has been a contender in the IMSA series for many years. NGT also welcomes back 2012 Petit Le
Mans GTC class winners, Mario Farnbacher and Kuba Giermaziak. “Sebring is one of the most difficult
circuits. | have not been there but I’'m really looking forward to it. I've spent a lot of time talking with
other drivers about it and also getting familiar with it on my PlayStation,” said Kuba when asked about
the upcoming event. Showing a lot of enthusiasm, Kuba also mentioned, “I’'m really excited for the
weekend!”

With an additional seven cars in IMSA GT3 Cup, NGT Motorsport will be visibly seen this coming
weekend. With this many cars and back in the famous “NGT” orange, the team will be making a strong
presence. Veteran IMSA GT3 Cup driver Carlos Gomez will be back in the Platinum class in the #26 Axis
of Oversteer Porsche. Also returning is the 2010 IMSA GT3 Cup Gold vice-champion, Eduardo Cisneros in
the MOMO NGT #29 Porsche GT3 Cup. In the #28 car is Amadeo Quiros who raced with the team at
Sebring last year. Joining the veterans will be 2012 IMSA GT3 Cup Gold Champion, Angel Andres Benitez
Jr., who has his sights set on the Platinum Championship this year in his NGT #25 Porsche. Craig
Duerson, who competed in last year’s final round at Road Atlanta, will also be competing for
Championship honors in the Platinum Master’s class for the season. Duerson showed some good pace at
the recent Winter Test at Sebring. NGT Motorsport has been proud with how it develops its drivers.
Experienced club racers, Ary Krau and Mark Llano have been preparing for their inaugural starts in the
IMSA GT3 Cup series. Llano, an ex-Marine, is racing for a cause to help provide awareness to fellow
service men and women. Krau will be the only car from the team competing in the Gold Class.

Follow the team on its website: www.ngtmotorsport.com Follow the team on Twitter @NGTnotes




